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Planning Board for 
The Town of Baldwin 

 
Minutes for July 28, 2016 

 
 

 
Present: Norm Blake, Nichol Ernst, Fred Miner, David Strock and CEO Wes Sunderland. 
 
Norm called the public hearing regarding the Dodge Oil CUPs to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 A public hearing was held.  A site walk previously had been schedule for 7/30/16. 
 
Norm closed the public hearing at 8:39 p.m. 
 
Norm stated that the DEP was working with the Selectmen regarding the Shoreline Zoning 
issues. 
 
Norm stated that RedZone Wireless maybe a good fit for the Channel 8 tower.  He explained a 
little about the services offered by RedZone Wireless and his efforts to get them to consider our 
area. 
 
The Board discussed the current status of medical marijuana issues in the town, the Woods pellet 
mill project, the D&D Oil land on Route 113 that had been cut, and the Acres of Wildlife issue 
regarding potential expansion.  None of these matters required substantive handling by the 
Board.  
 
Adjourned at 8:00 after many stories of local lore. 
 


